
 

Happy Holidays from the Leigh PAC! 

L E I G H  P A R E N T   

A D V I S O R Y  

C O U N C I L  
Leigh PAC 

D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 2  V o l u m e  2 ,  I s s u e  4  

D A T E S  T O  N O T E :  

 Hot Lunch - Fri., 

Dec. 14th 

 Christmas Concert 

Dress Rehearsal - 

Tue., Dec. 18th 

1:30pm 

 Christmas Concert 

- Wed., Dec. 19th 

1:30pm 

 Christmas Concert 

- Thurs. , Dec. 

20th - 9:30am & 

5:30pm 

 Hot Lunch - Fri., 

Dec. 21st 

 Last Day of School 

- Fri., Dec. 21st 

 PAC Meeting - 

Wed., Jan. 9th 

7pm 

Together We Accomplish More 

It’s hard to believe that we are already in December and 

Christmas is just around the corner. This school year 

seems to be flying by as we are keeping busy with school 

work, fun activities at school and with our families. We 

would like to acknowledge once more all the parents who 

have helped out with PAC events, hot lunches and have 

come to our monthly meetings. Your ideas and help is al-

ways much appreciated! 

Leigh PAC would like to wish all Leigh families and staff a very 

Merry Christmas and a safe and happy Holiday Season! 
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Movie Night a Success! 

Family Movie Night on November 30th was an affordable and fun evening 

out for over 50 Leigh families. The movie was Arthur Christmas and our 

concession offered popcorn, drinks and other treats. LPAC raised $976.00 

and we’d like to thank Marica Federation from Royal LePage for sponsoring 

this event. We’d also like to thank all the parent volunteers who helped 

with setting up the gym, working at the concession and cleaning up after-

wards. Your help was much appreciated! Plans are in progress for the next 

Family Movie Night to happen in February. 

We would like to thank Leigh Teachers for all their extra ef-

fort in rehearsing Christmas songs with the kids, building 

gingerbread houses and making Christmas crafts. All these 

activities are creating rich memories for the children and 

their families for years to come! 



P a g e  2  

“And the Grinch, 

with his Grinch-feet 

ice cold in the snow, 

stood puzzling and 

puzzling, how could 

it be so? It came 

without ribbons. It 

came without tags. 

It came without 

packages, boxes or 

bags. And he 

puzzled and puzzled 

'till his puzzler was 

sore. Then the 

Grinch thought of 

something he hadn't 

before. What if 

Christmas, he 

thought, doesn't 

come from a store? 

What if Christmas, 

perhaps, means a 

little bit more?”  

Grade 5 DVD Pictures 

Snowflake Ball Decorations 

Please submit your kids baby picture and kindergarten pic-

ture (if you did not attend Leigh in kindergarten) to Raiele-

ne Langdon at raielene@bluepixeldesign.com. The deadline 

for this is January 31st. Also a reminder to submit any 

pictures you take of the grade fives throughout the year!  

L e i g h  P A C  -  T o g e t h e r  W e  a c c o m p l i s h  M o r e  

The Snowflake Ball Committee is looking to borrow your Christmas 

decorations which will greatly enhance the look and feel of the Snow-

flake Ball. So come January, if you can stand not packing everything 

away, please leave out the following items: artificial Christmas trees, 

clear reindeer, white lights, anything wintry feeling. Contact Barb 

Wolgemuth at barbwolgs@telus.net to let her know what you are 

able to bring and for information on dropping off the decorations.  

Our next PAC meeting is on Wednesday, January 9th at 7pm in the Li-

brary. Remember, you can find our meeting minutes for all the previ-

ous months at the Leigh Elementary school website Parents PAC sec-

tion. There are lots of interesting issues covered at each meeting. One 

of the topics we are discussing is creating a natural playground when it 

comes to replacing the aging upper playground area and principal Remi 

Collins is looking into more information about our options. 

Free child-minding is provided for our meetings and we try to 

end the meeting by 8:30pm. We completely understand if you 

want to stay for part of the meeting and need to leave earlier. 

LPAC Meetings 

See you in 2013! 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/leigh/Parents
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/leigh/Parents

